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NURSERY CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Tuesday 11th December all the Nursery Children are having a Christmas Party 

with a fantastic children’s entertainer. There will be one party for the morning 

children and another in the afternoon for our afternoon children. 

We will have lots of Christmas fun and enjoy some yummy party food provided by 

school. NO FOOD TO BE SENT IN FROM HOME PLEASE. 

All children are invited to come in their party clothes, wearing sensible shoes for the 

Christmas party. 

If your child does not normally attend nursery on a Tuesday, they are welcome to 

come to the afternoon party please just let the nursery team know.  

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Tomlinson 

Headteacher 
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